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Remembrance Day services scheduled for Caledon

	To honour the memory of Canadians who have served their country in time of war, the following services will be hosted in the

Town of Caledon in the coming weeks.

The first will be this Sunday (Oct. 29), and will be a combined service for Caledon East and Mono Mills. It will be at the Cenotaph

outside Town Hall in Caledon East. There will be a parade from the Fire Department Headquarters starting at 12:30 p.m., with the

service due to start at 1 p.m.

There will be two services Nov. 5.

The first will be at the Alton branch of the Royal Canadian Legion on Queen Street in Alton. The parade will gather at 10 a.m. with

the service starting promptly at 10:15.

Contact the Legion at 519-941-4021 for more information.

The other service that day will be in Bolton. The parade will start at 12:15 p.m. at the Fire Hall on Ann Street, and proceed to the

Cenotaph on Centennial Drive, with the service starting at 12:45.

Contact Jimmy Pountney at 905-857-1847 for more information.

Nov. 10 will see another service at the Cenotaph outside Town Hall in Caledon East. The parade will start at 10:30 a.m. at Robert F.

Hall Catholic Secondary School, and proceed to the Cenotaph for the service that will begin at 10:50 a.m.
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